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REPORT - CHRISTMAS PRESENTS FOR ORPHANS:   

I want to THANK all who have donated for the 94 orphans in Kenya & Uganda 

to receive Christmas presents this year.  Our goal for each to have $30 worth of 

presents is $2,820.  So far we have received $2,090, which leaves us with 25  

orphans needing presents.   If you haven’t given towards this Christmas project, 

please prayerfully consider doing so.  For your convenience you can give your 

donation online at www.KenyaOrphans.org or mail it to our office address.  

Please pray and give whatever God lays on your heart to give.  Together, we 

have an opportunity to bring the Joy of Christmas to these orphans in Kenya 

and Uganda on Christmas Day!  
 

 

 
 

 

JESUS FILM TEAM & YOUTH SHELTER TEAM UP TO REACH 3-4,000 PEOPLE:  

Not only does the Youth Shelter reach out to the hundreds of homeless street kids providing 

emergency food & safe shelter; they have a registered Soccer Team and are playing in tournaments.  

On Christmas Day 22 teams play and that evening “The Jesus Film” is being shown on a giant 

screen.  Pray for this to be used greatly by the Lord to reach many.  Rev. Dancun and Sylvia 

Omondi are doing an outstanding job! 
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HOSTING THE LEAD PASTOR OF THE BRIDGE CHURCH IN KANATA, ONTARIO, 

CANADA TO KENYA:   On January 2, 2020 I leave for Kenya to conduct a variety of 

ministries.   I am excited to host Youth Pastor Tyler Veltman and Lead Pastor Scott Landry, who 

served as our youth minister in Canon City, Colorado more than a decade ago.   During our time 

there we will introduce Scott and Tyler to our ministry and will explore the possibilities for a 

partnership with their church bringing teams to the Encouragement Children’s Home to perform a 

variety of mission projects. 

 

 

 
 

 

Pastor Scott, Lisa & Parker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Encouragement Youth Shelter - Serving Food 

        THE JOY OF CHRISTMAS 

                                 ...is Blessing others! 

Street Kids Praying 

At the Kakamega Youth Shelter 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS FOR...   
    

1)  Katlyn Pollock, who is preparing to move to Kenya this summer as our missionary. 

2)  Glenn Hess, Scott Landry, Tyler Veltman and I who will be in Kenya in January.  

3)  Our orphans, Gibson & Maxmilla, who have graduated from Boarding HS and will further 

their education in Colleges, etc. 

JOIN US ON ONE OF OUR 

VOLUNTEER TEAMS TO KENYA 

June, July, Aug  2020 

Dates are Flexible to Meet Your Schedule 

Details at:  www.KenyaOrphans.org/Volunteers Founder/President 

 

 

 

For the Glory of God, 

www.KenyaOrphans.org

